
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

UPGRADE OF ITS DATA NETWORK INFRASTRUCTURE 

 

 

The Government of Anguilla through the Department of Information Technology (DITES) 

intends to apply a budgetary allocation to payments under the contract for the upgrade of its 

Data Network Infrastructure.  The services include the purchase and installation of all data 

switches and segmenting the network for better security and to support VOIP and other 

technologies.  

DITES now invites Sealed Proposals for the Network Infrastructure upgrade for the 

Government of Anguilla.  

This Request for Proposals is in keeping with the Public Procurement and Contract 

Administration Act 2012 and the Resolution of the Procurement Board for Regulations to 

Govern Public Procurement.  The bid is open to all suitably qualified persons.  The successful 

bidder is expected to commence work within one week of being notified that they are the 

successful bidder. 

Interested bidders may collect the bidding documents at the 

Procurement Unit 

Ministry of Finance 

Government of Anguilla 

The Secretariat (Upstairs) 

The Valley 

Anguilla 

during the work-week - Monday to Friday - between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm or 

contact the Procurement Unit at Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai.   

 

Bids must comply with the requirements set out in the bidding documents and should reach 

the Chief Procurement Officer in the Procurement Unit no later than Monday, 06
th

 July 2015 

at 4:00pm.  Late bids will be rejected. Bids will be opened publicly on Wednesday, 08
th

 

July, 2015 at 2:00pm at the same address. 

 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Unit on or 

before Friday 19
th

 June 2015.  All enquiries should be in writing and may be delivered to 

the above address, sent via email to Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai, or via fax 497 3761 – 

receipt of faxed enquiries should be verified.  

 

The Government of Anguilla will not be bound to accept the lowest or any other bid nor is 

liable should the request or bids be cancelled or rejected. 

 

03
rd

 June, 2015 

mailto:Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai

